
St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School 
Drift Road, Blackmoor, Liss, Hampshire, GU33 6BN 

Telephone: Bordon (01420) 472844 Fax: Bordon (01420) 479334 

Email: adminoffice@st-matthews.hants.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Kay Pennicotte-Henrie 
 

Respect, Faith, Friendship, Achievement 

              Monday 8th January 2024                                                                                                                 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
February Half Term Daycare  
 
To help with childcare, for children attending St Matthew’s only, during February half term we will be 
running daycare from Monday 12th to Friday 16th February (9am – 3pm). There will be a mixture of 
crafts, games, outside activities and some TV. 
 
The children will need to bring a home packed lunch, snack and a water bottle. Children will not need to 
wear school uniform, but they will need a waterproof coat and wellies / trainers.  
 
Each session will cost £20.00. Payments will be accepted by cash only. We can take up to 20 children 
per day on a first come first serve basis. If there is not enough uptake and it is not feasible to run the 
daycare, we will inform you after the deadline. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to the office with your payment in an envelope marked 
“February Half Term Daycare” by Monday 22nd January 2024. 
 
Kind regards                                                                                               
Mrs Kay Pennicotte-Henrie       
 

 
February Half Term Daycare 
 
I would like to register my child………………………………………………….………..Class……………… 
for daycare on:  
 
Please tick the relevant dates. 
 
        Monday 12th February 2024 
 
        Tuesday 13th February 2024 
 
        Wednesday 14th February 2024 
  
        Thursday 15th February 2024 
 
         Friday 16th February 2024 
 
  
I enclose £20.00 x ………sessions = £………………..cash 
 
Parent/Guardian Emergency Contact Number:……………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………….Date……………………………….. 
      (Parent/Guardian) 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 22nd JANUARY 2024 
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